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KEEP COLLECTING YOUR CAPS!!!!! 

 PLEASE SEE THE FLYER ON THE LAST PAGE        

FOR A COMPLETE LIST OF THE ACCEPTABLE AND 

NOT ACCEPTABLE TYPES OF LIDS AND CAPS TO 

COLLECT! 

 

 

 

 

 

January  22 through January 25 

8:30 a.m. 

Parents are welcome to come! 

Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday are split chapels, 

and Friday is a combined chapel. 

Please have students wear chapel clothes                         

the entire week.   

No sweats, please. 
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January 18th - End of Second Quarter 

January 21st - Martin Luther King Day - No School 

January 22nd - 25th - Spiritual Emphasis Week 

January 25th - Report Cards Go Home 
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 Coming Soon! 

Christian Hills School’s Open House 

is on January 22nd from 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m. 

Share with your family, friends, and neighbors and have them 

stop by for a visit!!! 

 

 

 

Junior High Boys Basketball Tournament 

January 18 & 19 

Elementary Boys Basketball Tournament 

January 17 & 19 

Families of Faith Christian Academy 

24466 Eames  

Channahon, IL 

GO LIONS! 
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NO SCHOOL 

MONDAY 

JANUARY 21ST 

IN OBSERVANCE OF 

MARTIN LUTHER KING, JR. 

DAY! 
 

 

 

REPORT 

CARD DAY 

JANUARY 

25TH 

The Patio is proud to give back to Christian Hills 

School! 

Our next fundraiser is on Wednesday, January 30th 

at the Orland Park Patio location at 7830 West 

159th Street between 3:00 a.m. and 9:00 p.m. 

15% of your purchase will be donated back to 

Christian Hills School to go towards the 8th grade class trip to   

Washington D.C. 

Look for a flyer coming in your child’s folder soon.  Flyers must be 

presented to the restaurant.   

Thank you for your support! 
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